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Mai Vang

From: Allison Mastel <asmastel@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 27, 2025 10:29 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Public comment

I am writing regarding the abandoned CVS on University and Snelling. While there are so many good 
things happening in the Midway, leaving an abandoned and neglected building at such a prominent 
intersection makes the neighborhood feel blighted and unwelcoming. As a close neighbor to this 
property, I strongly support not only demolition of the building, but sale of the property to someone who 
will make use of it. It is a disservice to the residents and businesses of midway to allow CVS to retain 
ownership of this property while making no effort to maintain it.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
Allison Mastel 
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